
 

 

Dear Board of Supervisors, 

 I am writing to ask that you appoint Chamise Cubbison as the interim Auditor-Controller to fill 
the term left vacant by the retirement of Lloyd Weir, our current Auditor-Controller.  I have looked into 
her background, called people for references, and I find I can unequivocally support your appointment 
of her to fill this position.  She has a reputation of being a dedicated County employee, and from what I 
understand, because of her knowledge of the specifics of governmental accounting, she is the most 
qualified person to take on the responsibility of this office.  We need someone who is grounded, has 
integrity and she has already proven herself to be a valued Assistant Auditor-Controller.   

Yours truly, 

 

Martha E. Barra 


